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NCB template for examples of promising practice 
Gender-sensitive approaches to addressing children and young people’s emotional and mental health and well-being 

To support the children’s mental health transformation agenda outlined in Future in mind, NCB is bringing together research evidence, young people’s voices and examples of promising practice relating to gender dimensions in children and young people’s mental health.
We are seeking practice examples that add new learning points to our recently published collection. Case studies of 1-2 pages will be promoted via NCB’s website and bulletins; to the Department of Health, NHS England and Public Health England; and to the voluntary sector. Examples should focus on the use of gender-sensitive approaches to address children and young people’s emotional and mental health needs. More information about what we are looking for and how material will be used can be found at http://www.ncb.org.uk/resources-publications/resources/gender-sensitive-approaches-addressing-children-and-young-peoples. Please read this before completing the template below to tell us about your work.

Please submit examples to ehamblin@ncb.org.uk by 1 March 2017. You are welcome to get in touch first with any queries. 
Many thanks for your contribution.
Emily Hamblin

Senior Development Officer – Health and Well-being 

National Children's Bureau
	Name

	

	Role

	

	Organisation

	

	Brief description of project / service / intervention (80 words max)

	

	Partners 

	

	Beneficiaries (75 words max)
· Your beneficiaries must be children, young people, their caregivers or professionals supporting them 

· Please give any relevant information about age, gender, ethnicity, etc.

	

	Funder

	

	Geographical area / reach

	

	Timescale for the project / service / intervention

	

	What need(s) has this work aimed to address? (75 words max)

	

	How has your work taken gender-sensitive approaches to meeting the need(s) above? (100 words max)

	

	Have there been any particular challenges in using gender-sensitive approaches, and how have you overcome these? (100 words max)

	

	How has using gender-sensitive approaches improved your impact upon children and/or young people’s health and wellbeing? (100 words max)
Your answer might include feedback from individuals accessing the service/project or evaluation data. Please consider impact as it relates to gender-sensitive working specifically.

	


Many thanks for your contribution.
